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5th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Advent Fundraising Appeal 
 
This year for our Advent fundraising appeal, we are asking for donations for Centrepoint Outreach.  It is our 
hope that, with your support, we will be able to help local people within our community who might find 
themselves in need during the Advent and Christmas seasons. 
 
All donations will be gratefully received; however, these items are currently urgently required by Centrepoint 
Outreach: 
 

• Coffee 

• Long life milk 

• Tinned meat meals (curries/hotpots) 

• Tinned hot dog sausages 

• Tinned meatballs 

• Cup-a-soup 
 
Donations of gloves, scarves and warm socks would also be very useful at this time of year.  Edible Christmas 
themed treats (e.g. chocolates or biscuits) might also help to bring a smile to someone’s face during the festive 
season. 
 
Please ensure any donations are brand new and sealed and that food items are in date. 
 
The generosity displayed through our recent Harvest collection was amazing, and we thank you very much for 
your continued support. 
 
Please ensure all donations are in school by the morning of Friday 15th December 2023.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs L Wright 
Lay Chaplain 
 


